
Victory Family Night: Extended Deadline for Participation! 
 

 

Hello Victory Families, 
  
We have some exciting news! We've extended the deadline for our Victory Family Night - Unity 

through Community event! This special evening is a wonderful opportunity for all Victory students 

and families to come together and celebrate our unique community. We can't do it without your help! 
We would love for you to be a part of the event by sharing something that represents your family. 

Here are some fun ideas for how you can contribute: 
• Share your career 

• Prepare your favorite dish, dessert, or snack 

• Highlight a family tradition 

• Share or lead a family activity 

• Showcase special items 

• Perform a special dance 

Your participation will make this event truly memorable and help us celebrate the rich diversity within 

our community. If you're interested in participating, please fill out the form below by Sunday March 9, 

2025. 
 

Victory Family Night Participation Form 
  
We look forward to your participation and making this event the best one yet!  
 

https://forms.office.com/r/8eXY1sJ6QS

